From: 8T Internet |

Sent: 27 August 2024 11:56

To: Planning

Cc: BT Internet

Subject: Planning application 2023/5407/P 23A Hampstead lane N6 4RT

Good morning,

We would still oppose any structure in the garden for “habitable’ use.

This would be unprecedented in the area. These gardens are small and in no way suitable for such a structure. It
would definitely spoil the landscape for those concerned and next door. One cannot imagine this being permitted.
This, we feel, goes against the grain of being environmentally conscious.

Kind regards

Mark and Anna Reiner

27 Hampstead Lane

N6 4RT
Sent from my iPad



